
 

Quorum Notice 

Superintendent Community Candidate Forum  

June 3, 2015 

6:30 pm 

Elementary School Gym 

200 Camp Lincoln Road 

Camp Verde, AZ 86322 

 

There will be a quorum of Governing Board Members present at the 

community/staff forum on June 3rd starting at 6:30pm at the 

Elementary School Gym regarding the Superintendent Search.  

 

At the forum community and District staff will be provided an 

opportunity to submit questions that will be presented to 

candidates.  After this question and answer period candidates will 

be available for individual conversations with members of the 

community and staff.   Attendants at the forum will have an 

opportunity to provide the Board with written comments regarding 

their individual thoughts related to the candidates.   

 

No official business will be conducted by the Governing Board.  

 

Thank you 

 


